

Llantilio Pertholey Church in Wales Primary

Dear Parents and Carers,

We were so lucky with our Jubilee celebrations. The weather was perfect. The tea party and Jubilee activities were really successful and we hope the children enjoyed them. I hope you saw the article in the Abergavenny Chronicle. The children were so well-behaved and we hope that they had a day to remember. Some special VIPs were invited, chosen by the children, and the ones who could make it had a wonderful time.

A big thank you to the staff and children who helped with it all!

















CLICK HERE





Contact us: 01873 853746 email: llantiliopertholeyprimary@monmouthshire.gov.uk

The Cookalong Clwb Diary

Raglan & Llantilio June & July 2022

Following on from the successful pilot, children in Year 3&4 were invited to join our online cooking club.

Chicken & Sweetcorn Noodle Soup was on the menu for the first week.

We boiled water with a stock cube, chopped uncooked chicken and added it to the pan with some sweetcorn from a tin and noodles. It took 5 minutes and we seasoned it with whatever we wanted.

We talked about using left over chicken, pork, beef from a roast, dried noodles are a lot cheaper, using mushrooms, using frozen sweetcorn and peas from your freezer instead as cheaper than tins. Lots of options. Make them your way!

We had one knife injury with Tyler but he was ok and very bravely carried on cooking. We'll re visit our knife techniques every week to make sure we are all cutting safely.



It looks delicious!!!



















Aprons, cooking utensils, menu cards

and all of the ingredients are supplied for the children to use and keep. They love having their own grater, mixing bowl, rolling pin and knife! And mums, dads and carers can have a





















A big thank you to those parents who were able to come to our Curriculum Presentation this week. In September, all primary schools and some secondary and special schools will be introducing the new Curriculum for Wales.

The curriculum, designed by staff in school, will support your child

with creative lessons with a focus on positive experiences, knowledge and skills. It will suit their needs and help them reach their full potential.

For those who couldn't make it please visit our school website to find Information about the new Curriculum for Wales.

CURRICULUM for WALES | Lpps (llantiliopertholeycv.monmouthshire.sch.uk)

During the presentation we talked about the importance of all parents' and carers' views to us. We want to know what you think, we want you to share your ideas. We have an opportunity to create and develop a curriculum bespoke to our school.

Please complete our survey. It gives you information as well as 14th June Year 6 Outdoor Activities asking you for your ideas.

We are hoping to get as many of your views as possible. It will only take 5/10 minutes of your time. Thank you in anticipation.

https://forms.office.com/r/tHtkwN0Ymk

We are hoping for our Sports Day to take place on 22nd June (weather permitting). We are pleased to be able to invite parents and families again!

Foundation Phase: 9.30am

Key Stage 2: 1.30pm

As always thank you for your continuing support.

God Bless



Helen King (Headteacher)

Dates for Your Diary

13th June: Year 4&5 Swimming starts

13th June Year 6 Outdoor Activities

15th June Year 4 Outdoor Activities

16th June Year 3 Outdoor Activities

17th June Year 5 Outdoor Activities

22nd June: Sports Day

23rd June: New Parents Meeting 4pm

24th June: Sports Day Reserve

27th June: Extra holiday for Jubilee

29th June: Move Up Transition Day

(Year 6 to KHS)

1st July: Teacher Training

4th—6th July: Year 6 to Gilwern

13th July: Year 6 Leavers Service ST.

Woolos

22nd July: End of Summer Term

2nd September: Training Day

5th September: Reception & Year 6

only (Y1-Y5 online learning)

6th September: All children in school

Contact us: 01873 853746